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Comment Submitted:

To whom it may concern, 

I am a more than active member of the off-road racing community who not only frequents the desert in and around the Primm
Valley for desert and rally racing events as a participant, pit crew member, and spectator. Additionally, I make my living building
vehicles for these races. Closure of the lands would put an even greater dent in my pocket than that which has already been put
there by the closing of places like the Nellis Dunes OHV Area in Nevada and parts the Glamis Sand Dunes Recreation Area here in
California. Additionally, we as off-roaders would lose yet another place to legally pursue our hobby, and to my knowledge, little
is being done to replace our taken lands with new places to pursue OHV recreation and racing. I strongly believe in the pursuit of
green, renewable energy, but using there are many places to set up solar facilities and wind turbines- please don't take away one of
our last remaining grounds for earning a living and having fun. Thank you for your consideration! Robert S. Neth


